
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
19th April 2018 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
I have organised to take a group of children to Hull New Theatre on the afternoon of Saturday 
7th July (12.45pm to 5.30pm) to see Gangsta Granny –.please see the text below: 
 
It’s Friday night and Ben knows that means only one thing – staying with Granny! There will be 
cabbage soup, cabbage pie and cabbage cake and Ben knows one thing for sure – it’s going to 
be sooooooooo boring! But what Ben doesn’t know is that Granny has a secret – and Friday 
nights are about to get more exciting than he could ever imagine, as he embarks on the 
adventure of a lifetime with his very own Gangsta Granny! From the acclaimed producers of 
Horrible Histories comes the award-winning West End production of this amazing story by David 
Walliams, the UK’s best-selling author for children.! 

There are 49 places available so the visit will be on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  The 
visit will cost £20 in total. This includes the cost of coach travel and ticket price. 

If you wish your child to go on the visit, please complete and return the slip below as soon as 
possible. Once the visit is full we will put a message on the app and website.  

Since this visit is not curriculum linked and is taking place out of school time, unfortunately there 
are no concessions for children who receive free school meals, so you should include full 
payment of £20 with the slip. 

Further details will be sent home nearer to the visit for those who are successful in securing a 
place. Unsuccessful applicants will be notified. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Linda Laird 
Headteacher 
 

 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

Gangsta Granny – Saturday 7th July 2018 (12.45pm – 5.30pm) 
 

Name ………………………………………………………..…..     Class……………. 
would like to participate in the visit to Hull New Theatre. 
 
I enclose full payment of £20. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………….. (parent/carer)  Date……………………. 
 
 


